
Special Education/Preschool Report 

November 8, 2019 

 

1. Preparation for the December 1 Count for Preschool – Grade 8.   

 

2. Verified and am gathering information for the Civil Rights Report that 

opened November 1 and closes April of 2019. 

 

3. Born Learning Academy begins November 13.  This is a workshop consisting 

of 6 sessions for families with children from birth to 5 years old.  The 

preschool staff will be facilitating the meetings.  Curriculum was purchased 

through the Striving Reader’s Grant. 

 

4. Southgate will contract with Silver Grove Schools for a student with special 

needs to attend high school.  This student attended Newport High School 

under contract last year, moved away in the summer, and returned to 

Southgate in October.  Newport was unable to accept him.  Money was 

already budgeted for him to attend Newport so this is minimal additional 

expense added to the budget. 

 


